
May 5, 2020 
 

The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Cecil Blum, Chairman presiding. All members were present. 

 Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

A motion was made by Schultz, seconded by Muhlbauer to approve the Amendment No. 1 to Iowa Department of 

Transportation Secondary Road Budget for Crawford County for FY ending June 30, 2020. 

  Motion was passed unanimously. 

A motion was made by Skoog, seconded by Vogt to approve the appointment of Lawayne Gronau to the Veteran’s Affairs 

Commission for a term ending 06/30/2021. 

  Motion was passed unanimously. 

 The Board discussed the lease agreement with Adam Ullrich for the DHS Building.  No motion was made at this time. 

A motion was made by Skoog, seconded by Muhlbauer to extend the COVID-19 Action Plan for one week.  This will be re-

evaluated on May 12, 2020. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

A motion was made by Schultz, seconded by Vogt to set the time, date and location for a public hearing regarding a budget 

amendment for FY 2019-20 for May 26, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. in the Board of Supervisor’s Board Room. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

During Citizen’s Input, the Board met with Kim Fineran, Public Health Administrator to discuss the County’s current COVID 

status.  The Board also met with Colin Johnson, County Attorney to discuss residency requirements. 

On motion duly seconded the Board adjourned at 11:20 o’clock A.M. 
 

Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next 

meeting. 

 
 

 
___________________________________________                        ___________________________________________ 

                                       County Auditor         Chairman 
 


